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To All Our Members and Friends of the Georgia Cemetery Association:

We hope all of you have enjoyed the holidays and we wish each of you the best year ever
in your businesses.

We have started with a cold blast in the weather, but our hearts are warm each time we meet our

families in their time of need. We play an important role as we walk with them in this journey of
life and death.

So let us look forward with courage and hope for the future. Press toward your goals for this
new year. I still have the goal of reaching out to all cemetery owners this year to let them know
about GCA. But I cannot do it alone. Ineed your help, and a list of those in your area will be
forthcoming soon.

And with a little effort as a phone call or better still..a visit would be appreciated. So thank you
in advance for this united effort.

We are looking forward to our Wednesday Webinars beginning in February. Susan is sending
out the information, so register now please. There will be several topics to be discussed and we
will all benefit from this information.

Thank you for your participation in Georgia Cemetery Association and my prayer for you is to
be in good health, and have peace, joy, and love to fill your heart this year of 2018.

Be connected,

GEORGIA CEMETERY ASSOCIATION

Betty Cornett, President
P O Box 844

Monroe GA 30655
770.267.7000 Office
770.317.3330




